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CARDINALS! 
  

Two Schools Becoming One! 

The parents and students were excited to begin school this year as a new school 
community of Pope Francis Elementary School. Staff began establishing routines 
and students are thrilled to meet new friends and get back to learning! 

                                                              

                

 

 



Father John took time out of his busy schedule to come and visit each classes 
with Mr. Berthier.  

                          

                     

                     

Parents, students and staff are really excited and happy with the transition of 
two great school communities into one.  

“Thanks for setting the stage for a great year. There is a wonderful, positive 
feeling working here at Pope Francis Elementary School!” 

 
 
 

 

 


